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Your gift supports the BPC mission to
protect, restore, and preserve

Brackenridge Park.

"Brackenridge:
San Antonio's Acclaimed Urban Park"

"Brackenridge: San Antonio’s
Acclaimed Urban Park", the
latest book by San Antonio
author Lewis F. Fisher, is the
first comprehensive look at the
fascinating story of
Brackenridge Park, one of the
most culturally significant urban
public parks in the U.S. and how
its diverse layers evolved to
create one of our city’s foremost
gathering places.

"Brackenridge" is the perfect gift for those love this Park. Click here

to order your copy today!

Book Signings Open to the Public

5 p.m. Nov. 22, Witte Museum, 3801 Broadway

5 p.m. Nov. 29, Twig Book Shop, 306 Pearl Pkwy., Unit 106

6 p.m. Dec. 2, Nowhere Bookshop, 5154 Broadway

11 a.m. Dec. 4, Witte Museum, Christmas Market

5 p.m. Dec. 7, St. Mark’s Episcopal Church, 315 E. Pecan

Click here to watch Randy Beamer's interview with Lewis F. Fisher!

Lewis F. Fisher with Becky

https://app.etapestry.com/onlineforms/BrackenridgeParkConservancy/support-1-1.html
https://app.etapestry.com/onlineforms/BrackenridgeParkConservancy/book.html
https://app.etapestry.com/onlineforms/BrackenridgeParkConservancy/book.html
https://app.etapestry.com/onlineforms/BrackenridgeParkConservancy/book.html
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vZ_6nuTV5m4
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/26-3416330


Galvan, Marise McDermott, and
Liecie Hollis at the book launch
hosted by the Witte Museum.

Nominate Brack

Nominations for San Antonio Magazine's Best of the City 2023
Awards are now open through Nov. 25. Encourage your family,
friends, and co-workers to nominate Brackenridge Park in the
categories of Park, Hike or Bike Trail, Family Friendly Fun, Dog
Park, and Free Fun. Click here to vote for your favorite Park!

Family Fishing Experience

https://www.sanantoniomag.com/best-of-the-city-voting-2023/
https://www.sanantoniomag.com/best-of-the-city-voting-2023/


Families enjoyed catching stocked
catfish during the free "Family
Fishing Experience" in Brackenridge
Park

Thank you to our partners, San
Antonio Parks & Recreation, Texas
Parks & Wildlife Department, San
Antonio River Authority, and Fin
Addict Angler Foundation.

Monarch & Pollinator Fest

The Brackenridge Park
Conservancy was the
presenting sponsor for the
Monarch Butterfly &
Pollinator Festival, held at
the Pecan Grove. About
2,000 people attended.

CEO Welcome

Board Chair Nick Hollis
and Vice President Lukin
T. Gilliland, Jr., welcome
our new CEO, Talli Dolge,



during a reception held in
her honor.

Local Artist Grant

Julene Franki, local artist and friend of BPC, has been awarded an
"individual artist project grant" from the San Antonio Arts
Commission for three to four large new works that feature historic
sites in San Antonio, based on her painting, "My Dream of a
Sunday Afternoon in Brackenridge Park" (above). Congratulations,
Julene!

Witte Hosts Brackenridge Park Exhibit



In connection with the release of Lewis F. Fisher’s new
book, "Brackenridge: San Antonio’s Acclaimed Urban Park", the
Witte Museum will host an exhibition that explores the story of the
remarkable area now known as Brackenridge Park and how it has
changed over time and become the Park we know today.

The exhibit will run from Oct. 22 to March 20 in the Laura and Sam
Dawson Gallery and is included in museum admission.

Explore these as you view maps and photos showing the evolution
of the Park, and learn about the establishment of the Park, the
plants and animals that call it home, the people who have shaped it,
and how our beloved Park features have changed over time.

Choose Brackenridge Park Conservancy as your charitable organization,
and make your Amazon purchases through smile.amazon.com. Amazon will
then donate 0.5% of the price of your eligible purchases to the BPC.

OUR MISSION
The Brackenridge Park Conservancy is a steward of and an advocate for

the Park and an instrument for preserving and enhancing the Park’s natural,
historic, educational, and recreational resources for the enjoyment of current

and future generations.

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/26-3416330
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https://www.brackenridgepark.org/
https://www.facebook.com/BrackenridgeParkConservancy/
https://twitter.com/search?q=%40Brack_Conserve&src=typd
https://www.instagram.com/brackenridge_park_conservancy/?hl=en

